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Rollout of the WiIldALERT System in MIMAROPA

1 message
Wildlife Resources Division BMB <wrd@bmb.gov.ph> Wed, Jul 12, 2023 at 7:56 PM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, Enforcement Mimaropa
<enforcement.mimaropa@gmail.com>
Dear Sir/Madam,
Greetings!
Sending you a copy of our memo regarding the “Rollout of the WIldALERT System in MIMAROPA” on 22-25 August
2023 (inclusive of travel time) in Palawan. We would appreciate receiving confirmation of attendance by accomplishing
the online registration form through this link: https://forms.gle/21LBT1xk1B5yhbF98 on or before 01 August 2023.

Please acknowledge upon receipt of the herein email.

Thank you and best regards.
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